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e NH Public Radio features The Frost Place on "Giving Matters"
Radio Spot

e 100th Anniversary of "The Road Not Taken" by Robert Frost
on the Diane Rehm Show

e The Glessner Museum Connected to Robert Frost

e Getting Ready for Fall at The Frost Place

The Frost Place is Featured on NHPR
"Giving Matters" Radio Spot sponsored by NH
Charitable Foundation

The Frost Place was recently featured
on NH Public Radio's radio spot
"Giving Matters" produced in
partnership with the NH Charitable
Foundation. They interviewed long-
time Conference on Poetry and
Teaching participant, Ruth Harlow,



http://www.facebook.com/TheFrostPlace
http://frostplace.org/donate/
http://www.youtube.com/user/TheFrostplace
mailto:frost@frostplace.org

about her experience at the conference
and her passion for teaching and

poetry.

Access the interview here.

Ruth Harlow, also known as Ms.
Purple, is a singer and recently retired
as a teacher from Holderness Central
School in Holderness, NH. She taught
5th grade science and language art and
never thought that was an odd
combination. Having always used

poetry in her classes, The Frost Place
Conference on Poetry & Teaching was
the perfect fit. She continues to offer
poetry appreciation and writing
opportunities.

100th Anniversary of "The Road Not Taken"
by Robert Frost on the Diane Rehm Show

On the 100th anniversary of the
publication of Robert Frost's poem,
"The Road Not Taken" three experts on
the life and work of Robert Frost were
interviewed on the Diane Rehm Show.

Listen to the interview here.



http://nhpr.org/post/giving-matters-teaching-kids-power-written-word
https://thedianerehmshow.org/shows/2015-08-20/the-100th-anniversary-of-robert-frosts-poem-the-road-not-taken

The Glessner Museum Connected to Frost

The Glessner House Museum recently
featured an article about The Frost
Place on their blog. The Glessner
Family lived on a grand estate, The
Rocks Estate, about 10 miles from
Robert Frost's former home around the
same time that Frost and his family
lived in Franconia, NH. Both families
crossed paths during their time in
Northern NH.

Read the article here.

Getting Ready for Fall at The Frost Place

During the fall foliage season at The
Frost Place, we extend our hours to
welcome visitors from across the
country and from around the world.

The changing leaves are stunning, and
what better place to view them than
from Robert Frost's former front
porch.

Contact us about scheduling your tour
at the museum. We can accomodate
large groups and provide private tours.
Office: 603-823-5510
www.frostplace.org



http://glessnerhouse.blogspot.com/2015/08/an-encounter-with-poet-robert-frost.html
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